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My name is C. Lego, and | reside at_, located across the street from the

subject property.

| am concerned that yet another establishment that serves liquor is being considered by The City.
Within 500m, there are three such establishments, plus a restaurant that serves liquor.

I, along with all the residents in this neighbourhood are already subjected to noise, both during the
day, and into the evening hours. This has an enormous impact on my quality of life. Noise comes
from music, very loud conversations, plus, and especially when an establishment closes, and patrons
spill onto the streets, and into their cars and motorcycles.

In reviewing the proposed hours of operation, it is alarming to see closing times that range between
9pm and 2am - seven days a week. This is especially concerning given the proposal includes
providing live music for entertainment. | expect that the Friday and Saturday 2am closing times will
come with its share of noise - at 2am, and beyond!

As well, there is already a significant amount of car traffic, especially along Russell Avenue. Drivers
will drive on Russell looking for parking, and pull u-turns in the middle of the street seeking that
coveted street parking.

And lastly, the proposed location of this establishment is 20m from a daycare. That in and of itself
should be very alarming to The City. Children with their parents come and go from there throughout
the day, until the daycare closes at 6pm.

With this, it should be pretty clear that | am opposed to this proposal, and it is my hope that
concerns expressed by residents who will be impacted by this establishment will be heard.

Respectfully,

C. Lego
.
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